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Ms. Takamine will inform the host country/CP AC of the new dates for FESTP AC 2020. 

Mr. Ka'ana'ana inquired if it was possible to organize future Festival Director's report by 
area, so that the Commissioners can focus on the main items that they have to address/ 
hammer down. The Festival Director will start preparing her monthly report independent 
of the Agenda Items. 

Mr. Ka'ana'ana requested a copy of the new URL for FESTPAC website. 

Ms. Takamine will check with S360 and forward a copy to him and Ms. Lum when it is 
available. Mr. Ka'ana'ana also requested a copy of the Risk Management Plan for 
FESTPAC. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

A. Legislative Update on HB1072 and SB1493 ($5 million appropriation for
FESTPAC):

Mr. Jacob Aki reported that SB 1493 is not going to be heard; the Senate is instead
waiting for the House Bill to crossover. He further reported that HB1072, HD l ,  was
waiting to be scheduled for hearing by the House Finance Committee.

B. Selection of the Head of Delegation for the 2020 FESTP AC Hawai 'i Delegation
_ This item was deferred until the meeting in May 2019.

Mr. Aki advised that on Friday, February 15, 2019, at 12:30 p.m., the Senate will be hosting 
government officials from eight (8) Pacific Island countries through the United Nations 
Development Program. He invited the Commissioners to attend. 

NEXT MEETING: 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 13, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. Venue to be 
announced. 




